
 
 

Ref.: AY/Sectl/2A  23rd May, 2025 

 

 

The General Manager 

Corporate Relationship Department 

BSE Limited, 

P. J. Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

Dear Sir(s), 

 

Sub.: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015, as amended 

 

Pursuant to the provisions of regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, as 

amended, and further to our earlier letter dated 22nd May, 2025, we wish to inform you 

that the Notice dated 22nd May, 2025 for Offer for Sale (OFS) of 3,48,480 equity shares of 

Veedol Corporation Ltd. (Veedol) representing 2% of the issued and paid‐up equity share 

capital of Veedol, held by the Company, through the stock exchange mechanism, has been 

withdrawn due to technical glitches. 

 

This is for your kind information and records. 

 

 

Thanking you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Andrew Yule & Co. Ltd. 

 

 

(Sucharita Das) 

Company Secretary 
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